STANDING COMMITTEE OF OFFICIALS (SCO)

Communiqué

Secretariat: c/o Electrical Safety Office QLD GPO Box 69, Brisbane, QLD, 4001 eess.secretariat@oir.qld.gov.au

15 June 2021

Standing Committee of Officials (SCO)

This communiqué highlights the key outcomes of the SCO meeting held on 15 June 2021.

Outcomes of SCO meeting

SCO noted the ongoing work involving the EESS IT platform, with progress being made on the development of first stage of certification system and industry input into the process. SCO noted the plans to progress certification, then registration processes and finally the data capture aspects of the EESS IT Platform.

SCO noted work continues on the 2021-2022 Annual Distribution Proposal, which will include funding for the 2021-2022 check testing program.

Attendees / Apologies

Attendees	Apologies
Donna Heelan, QLD SCO Chair Brian Richardson, QLD SCO Secretariat Adam Murdoch, VIC Rob Faunt, SA Mark Wogan, NZ Peter Morfee, NZ Nabil Yazdani, WA Don Saunders, WA Michael Mosslar, ACT	 Saj Abdoolakhan, WA Andrew Goldsworthy, TAS Ron Keelty, NSW Chris Wicks, NT Ian Burgwin, VIC

Next meeting

The next meeting will be held on 25 August 2021.